From:

Sent: Friday, March 5, 2021 12:22 PM
To: Planning Department

Subject: Public Hearing/File 20-002 ZN

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.

Our comments are concerning the zoning amendment for the property located at 8912 Highway 97N. To have our
remarks on record and noted as restrictions for any future development of this particular parcel.

That access or exit is not gained to the property directly off the Alaska Highway unless the owner pays for the Alaska
Highway's alteration of a turning lane. The highway typically has a heavy traffic flow, and any exit or access not
controlled is a significant traffic hazard.

Thank you for adding our concern to the final amendment.

Margrit Henning
Richard Henning

Margrit Henning
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